
 
 
 

 

LEAD MEMBER FOR EDUCATION AND INCLUSION, SPECIAL 
EDUCATIONAL NEEDS AND DISABILITY 
 
DECISIONS made by the Lead Member for Children and Families, Councillor Sylvia Tidy, on 
behalf of the Lead Member for Education and Inclusion, Special Educational Needs and 
Disability on 19 April 2016 at CC2, County Hall, Lewes  
 

 
Councillor Alan Shuttleworth spoke on item 4 (see minute 15) 
 
 
 
13 DECISIONS MADE BY THE LEAD CABINET MEMBER ON 21 MARCH 2016  
 

13.1 Councillor Tidy approved as a correct record the minutes of the meeting held on 21 
March 2016  

 
 
14 APOLOGY FOR ABSENCE  
 

14.1 It was noted that Councillor Tidy was taking the decisions on behalf of Councillor 
Bennett, who was unable to attend the meeting 

 
 
15 NATIONAL FUNDING FORMULA FOR SCHOOLS - CONSULTATION  
 

15.1 The Lead Member considered a report by the Director of Children’s Services regarding 
the Council’s response to the National Funding for Schools consultation. 

15.2 It was RESOLVED: 

1) to note the launch of the consultation on a National Funding Formula for Schools on 
7 March, and that a response to the 25 questions was required; 

2) to approve the response (set out at Appendix 1 of the report), noting that it was 
submitted on 15 April under the caveat of being subject to approval by Lead 
Member, and noting the potential issues for the County Council (set out in 
paragraphs 2.16 to 2.23 of the report) 

3) to note that while it is not possible at this stage to quantify the impact of the 
government’s proposals (and that this is expected under Phase 2 of the consultation, 
expected later this year), there is inevitably a risk of reduced funding for the Local 
Authority and potentially some schools; and 

4) to note the background information and comparators on Dedicated Schools Grant 
and funding formula for the County Council (set out in Appendices 2 to 4 of the 
report) 

Reason  

15.3  The report identifies the key issues from the National Funding Formula for Schools 
consultation and proposed County Council response. It has also highlighted potential wider 
issues that will need to be considered as part of the proposed change to the national funding 
formula. 
 
 


